
 
 

MINUTES OF A FINANCE COMMITTEE MEETING 
OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE VILLAGE OF COBDEN, ILLINOIS 
HELD ON MONDAY, AUGUST 6, 2012 

AT THE VILLAGE HALL 
 
 

The meeting began at 5:30 p.m.  In attendance were Frances Swedlund, Patrick Brumleve, 
Michelle Weaver and Kimberly Walker. 
 
Michelle Weaver and Kimberly Walker of Kemper CPA were present to review the draft of the 
Village’s Financial Report for the period ending April 30, 2012. 

  
The meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 
 
 

                                                     ________________________________________ 
               Karen M. Winzenburger 
              Village Clerk 
 



 
MINUTES OF A UTILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING 

OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
OF THE VILLAGE OF COBDEN, ILLINOIS 

HELD ON TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2010 
AT THE VILLAGE HALL 

 
Village President Molly Beckley called the meeting to order at 3:00 P.M. 

 
Also attending were:  Wes Wilkins, Frances Swedlund, Dennis Maze, Larry Nance, Armen 
Asaturian, Jeff Lingle, Larry Hale and Harold Sheffer 
 
The status of the Alto Pass Water District project was the purpose of the meeting.  APWD is 
completing the application for funding through Rural Development and needs to submit the 
agreement between the Village of Cobden and APWD as soon as possible.   
 
Attorney Wilkins will prepare the necessary documents to be presented at the Village Board 
meeting on September 20, 2010. 
 
 

                                                     ________________________________________ 
               Molly Beckley 
              Village President 
 

 

 


